
 
 

 
 
 
 

Ref: Delayed Start 
 
Wednesday 10th May 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Monday 15th May, Year 11 begin their exams on the Newhall site and Year 7 join us permanently, 
at the Langley site. As you can imagine, this has logistical implications and is a significant day for both 
Year 11 and Year 7. To ensure Year 11 get the best possible start to their exams and Year 7 adapt to 
their new environment, we have decided that Years 8, 9 and 10 will start at a slightly later time of 
11.25am, on Monday 15th May. This gives us the opportunity to ensure Year 11 are equipped for their 
first exam, and Year 7 are acclimatised to the new surroundings and expectations. 
 

15/05/23 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 
Latest 
Arrival 

8.35am 
(Langley Site) 

11.25am 11.25am 11.25am 8.35am 
(Newhall Site) 

 
Year 7, from the 15th of May, will attend school on the Langley site. There will be no more bus 
service between sites, so if your child currently arrives at Newhall daily, please make travel 
arrangements for them to be at the Langley site from Monday.  
 
We appreciate the support of parents as we navigate this transitional period.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs R. Bakewell 
Headteacher  
 


